To the Ontario Energy Board,
Re : Reference #’s

EB 2020-0246

EB 2019-0234

EB 2016-0315

I am very concerned about Hydro One eliminating the Seasonal rate Class.

We are on an island and have been informed that we will be switched to a residential low density class.
This will result in a significant increase in our month bills.

Yet I know some of the seasonal cottages on the mainland will be going into a medium density and may
see a decrease in their bills

I don’t see any fairness to this, because we are more remote, we are being punished !!

Hoping this will be reviewed, so the difference in costs of hydro from low density to medium density
won’t be so drastic and the costs will be evened out .

Reagrds ,

Pat Shacklady






